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Abstract:

The purpose of this symposium was to provide useful information for graduate
students who were interested in joining, or have already joined a research lab/team and
sought to maximize their lab experience. This symposium was unique in that it offered
perspectives from both faculty and graduate students. Specifically, the symposium
addressed three main areas that the authors believed would be helpful in guiding lab
members on any research team: positive characteristics of successful lab members, the
“ideal” lab member from a faculty perspective, and applying lab experiences to
professional development.



